Report back from the Zoo Lake Users Committee – July 2016

We are starting to see all our hard work coming to fruition.  100-150 trees have been trimmed around the park and we hope to get the rest trimmed over the next few weeks.  This has made a big difference to the Park.

The fountain has been repainted and the timer fixed to work 24/7 and the water quality has started to improve. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Erosion project has started and we hope to have this completed before the summer rains.
The flower beds have been cleaned and we should be composted and replanted over the next few months.  Anyone who would like to assist and join our Gardening Club, please let me know.

We had great support from the schools and community over the last weekend and Mandela day when groups of schools and organisation took to Zoo Lake with packets and cleaned up the littered areas.

Continued support from Parkview SAPS and JMPD over the weekends enforcing the By-Laws is creating a safer and more enjoyable time in the park.  We have developed a synergistic relationship with City Parks and work closely on number of events in the Park, maintenance issues and future upgrading projects.

Our Facebook group is now up and running – Friends of Zoo Lake and our website is www.zoolake.org.

Our first newsletter was distributed by all the Residents Associations to all their members and well received.  Our next newsletter will go out in Mid September.

Upcoming events – 
· 13th August 2016- India Day Festival.
· 4th September 2016 – Jazz on the Lake.  
· Artists under the Sun – First weekend of every month.

FRAN HASLAM, Chairperson – Zoo Lake Users Committee, haslamfran@gmail.com
082 887 1469




